
W H A T ’ S  T H E  F O C U S  O F  T H I S  F O R U M ?

W H O  S H O U L D  A T T E N D ?
This event is for parents/caregivers together with their child. 

The event is open to families with children in Year 5 in 2025. 

B O O K I N G L O C A T I O N

The event will be held at The Heights School.

Please follow signs from our Main Reception, 
upstairs to BF Common. 

Doors Open 4:45pm for a 5:00pm start.

Lift access is available on request. 

Our school is stronger because of community participation – Thank you! 

Thursday 30 October, 2025 
5:00pm – 5:30pm 

The Heights School are holding an

Ignite Program Information Evening

for students who are currently in Year 5

This evening is for parents/caregivers, together with their children, 
interested in Ignite testing February 2026 for entry in Year 7 2027. 

Ignite is a specialist program for students with high intellectual potential.
The Heights School is the official Department for Education school for gifted learners 

in the northern metropolitan area.

We invite the families of current Year 5 students to join us to learn more about 
the structure and philosophies of the program, characteristics of proficient learners 
and the selection process.

Bookings essential:  
please register from 
Monday 22 September 2025
via our school website or QR
SEATS ARE LIMITED  

Bookings close: 
Thursday 23 October, 2025         
or once capacity is reached                   
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https://www.theheights.sa.edu.au/index.php/programs/ignite/


Follow signs from Main Reception upstairs to event location. 
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